WTIK; Durham, North Carolina; 1310 kc/s:

October 1, 1970

Mr John Sampson

1,18 Wyeliff Dr,
Winston=Salem, North Carolina

27706

Dear Mr, Sampson,

Thank you for your "DX" report on this station dated
September 29, 1970,

All information on your report is correct, and 1t 1is
in agreement with our ppogram log for that date. 1 was
on the air at the time that you were recieving our station.

Thank you for your report,

GROVER C BAKER
CHIEF ENGINEER
WTIK RADIO

J12



